
Attachment A 

A RESOLUTION ON THE CONSIDERATION OF POTENTIAL 
INFRASTRUCTURE IMPROVEMENTS FOR PEDESTRIAN SAFETY 

WHEREAS, the Carrboro Board of Aldermen has a history of supporting improvements to 
pedestrian infrastructure; and  

WHEREAS, the Board referred a citizen request to research pedestrian safety in downtown 
Carrboro to the Transportation Advisory Board on October 7th, 2014; and 

WHEREAS, the Transportation Advisory Board presented its findings, including a map of 
pedestrian safety concerns, at the January 19, 2016 Board of Aldermen meeting; and 

WHEREAS, the Board directed staff to review the preliminary recommendations with NCDOT. 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Carrboro Board of Aldermen that the Board 
receives information relating to potential infrastructure improvements for pedestrian safety and 
provides the following comments: 

1) ________________________________________________________________________
2) ________________________________________________________________________
3) ________________________________________________________________________
4) ________________________________________________________________________
5) ________________________________________________________________________

This the 28th day of March 2017. 


